ADVERTISING THE HATFIELD PPG
There are many ways that we have advertised the PPG to continue to attract new members to the group.

1. We have created posters in the surgery to publicize the PPG in the practice

2. Local media- we have put an advert in the local newspaper –The Hatfield Arrow which is a free publication that is delivered to all homes in our practice area

3. There was a poster placed in the local library
4. There were posters placed in Nursing Homes that the practice is involved with.

5. All local Gypsy/Traveller communities are private sites therefore the local council does not look after these sites, but the Traveller liaison officer took posters to all the sites she looks after to inform the community about the PPG and invited patients to join.
6. We contacted the learning Disability service to advertise the PPG and since we have a patient who has joined the group.

7. We have contacted the local LINK office and will be sending our survey and comments on to them.

8. We sent letters to ethnic groups to invite them to join our group.

9. An advert on our practice website inviting new members. 
